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Product information 

Name of product Marco High Chair 

Product picture 

  

Identifying features/Batch Pink and grey children’s high chair with model number BH-1226 

Sample taken from TPY 177 Furniture 

Comments 

During the testing of this product, the high chair was found to not 
comply with the structural and stability requirements under the 
standard ISO 9221:1992 Furniture – Children’s high chairs. The 
product was also lacking in instructional and warning literature as 
required by the standard.  
 
No reports of incidents or injuries related to the use of this product 
have been received to date. 

 
What should consumers do? 
Consumers who have bought the product are advised to stop using it immediately. 


